
 

NOTICE OF   FULL COMMITTEE  

OVERSIGHT HEARING 

March 25, 2019 

 

Dear Committee Member:  

 

On Tuesday, April 2, 2019, the Committee on Veterans’ Affairs full 

committee will hold an oversight hearing entitled “MISSION Critical: Assessing 

the Technology to Support Community Care.”  The committee will meet at 2:00 

p.m. in room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building. 

 

If you need further information, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Mackenzie, 

Staff Director, Subcommittee on Health, Committee on Veterans’ Affairs, at (202) 

225-9756 if you have any questions.  
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